Jane Rasely

From: L. Storck <drlestorck@gmail.com>

Sent: Saturday, November 2, 2019 10:42 AM

To: PCD

Subject: Bl Development, e.g. No to Winslow Hotel Plan
Hello,

Please don’t allow Winslow and our unique Winslow village center to evolve into just another city center (e.g. like
Mercer Island).

Winslow is already too dense. Enormous developments without any green spaces (e.g. behind Harbor Square) detract
from the value of Bainbridge Island for everyone. Several others are being built already.

For many of us, the appearance of Winslow, as it is now, is as beautiful and important as the wonderful trees and rural
areas.

Rational development in the two other island centers, with careful planning and boundaries, will be acceptable.
As an island with essentially one way off to Seattle for everyday necessary things (work, medical, more), State
regulations for “city” development must be balanced by guarding the safety and health of everyone and everything on

BI, with limited development.

Lauren Storck
98110



